GLEN OSBORNE BOROUGH MINUTES OF FEBRUARY 7, 2011 SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING

CALL TO ORDER

A special meeting of Glen Osborne Borough Council was held in the Osborne Elementary School on Tuesday, February 7, 2012. President Richard Klixbull called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m. after John Orndorff called the Public Works Committee meeting to order.

The following individuals were in attendance at the meeting:

Council: Barbara Carrier, Katharine Harbison, William Hittinger, Thomas Huddleston, Richard Klixbull, Louis Naugle, John Orndorff

Officials: Mayor William Boswell, Secretary Diane Vierling

Visitors: Ray Antonelli, Jr. (NIRA Engineering), John Mowry (KLH Engineering)

OLD BUSINESS

Prior to the meeting Glen Osborne's Engineer, Ray Antoneilli, Jr. met with Sewickley's Engineer, John Mowry to review the drawings for the sewer interconnect project. At the Special Council Meeting both engineers addressed questions raised by Council Members and the Mayor. The latest information and drawings were distributed to the Mayor and Council Members. Council and the Mayor reviewed their plans for obtaining easement agreements from the Glen Osborne residents whose property will be used during the construction of the sewer interconnect project.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business, on motion of Louis Naugle, seconded by Thomas Huddleston, Council voted 7 - 0 to adjourn at 8:37 p.m.

Diane E. Vierling, Borough Secretary